Russia’s Investigative Committee launches procedural check into
desecration of Russian flag

Despite the fact that the materials of the check by inquiry of the Russian Interior Ministry over a
defilement of the Russian flag by a member of Bloodhound Gang band has not been received from
the prosecutor’s office yet, considering the cynicism of the crime showing obvious disrespect for the
Russian State, Alexander Bastrykin has ordered the Main Investigations Directorate of the Russia’s
Investigative Committee to organize a procedural check into the fact. Investigators are going to give
legal treatment to actions of everybody involved in the crime, from the perpetrators to the
organizers. In the near future requests of the legal assistance will be sent to the USA and Ukraine.

05 August 2013

Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/514750

© 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation


https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/514750
http://www.tcpdf.org

